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May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re: Transition days  
 
We are delighted your child will be joining Stanground Academy in September and we look 
forward to working with you and your child over the next five years of their education and 
development.  
 
We pride ourselves in the support that we give to our students as they make that very important 
move from primary to secondary schooling. Following the two years of not being able to hold 
transition days, we are  excited to welcome our new students into the Academy for transition 
visits. 
 
Transition events: 
Transition Evening – New date of Tuesday 5 July 2022 
We would like to invite parent/carers to meet our Principal, Matthew Van Lier and other 
Academy staff who will be working closely with your child. There will be two presentations led 
by the Principal, one at 5.30pm and the other at 6.30pm which will provide you with information 
about the transition and how we will support your child to be happy, successful and confident.  
 
Transition Days - Wednesday 6 July 2022 and Thursday 7 July 2022 
On the above days students will experience a variety of lessons and will have the opportunity 
to spend time at the Academy to gain an insight of life in their new secondary school. Your 
child needs to arrive at the Academy Sports Centre at 8.30am where they will be welcomed 
by Academy staff. Lunch will be provided, and the days will end at 3.00pm. 
 
To book your preferred time slot, please scan the QR code below or click on the link here. We 
will endeavour to allocate your preferred time, however, due to limited spaces this may not be 
possible. You will receive confirmation of your allocated time via the email provided on the 
form.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.stangroundacademy.org/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FECaS9WZIpMRDnDcNrt690qxUN0RBQ0NXM0JVVzVIUUtTTVAxSERRRU8xUS4u
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We understand that the move from primary school to secondary education is both an exciting 
and daunting prospect for students and their families. We are happy to answer any of your 
questions about the process and welcome you to contact the Academy if you would like any 
further information via: 
 
Transistion Team Staff: 
Mrs Henderson Head of House with oversight 

of Primary Transition  
chenderson@stangroundacademy.org  

Mr Tee Senior Assistant Principal with 
oversight of Primary Transition  

mtee@stangroundacademy.org  

Mrs Bloye Assistant Principal and Special 
Needs and Disabilities 
Coordinator (SENDCo) 

jbloye@stangroundacademy.org  

 
We look forward to making a strong partnership with you to support your child’s academic 
success over the coming years. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Van Lier 
Principal  
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